
Dear Friends of Project HOPE, 
 
How our world has changed over these last months! With it, so has Project HOPE. 
 
In the past, we would stock pantries through volunteers who shop, collect goods, 
deliver them to the pantry and sort them for subsequent distribution. This 
system, of course, is currently not possible. 
 
Amidst all this suffering, we have had to pivot and devise different ways of 
feeding the hungry. We are writing to let you know that through a collaboration 
with multiple trusted partners including the Huntington Manor Fire Department, 
the Helping Hands mission, Saint Hugh’s parish outreach, Tri-CYA, Family 
Service League, the 2nd Precinct and several Project HOPE volunteers, we are 
providing massive amounts of food to those most in need in our community. This 
coming week, we will purchase and distribute more than 3000 one pound bags of 
rice and 3000 pounds of beans right in the heart of Huntington Station which has 
been hit very hard by the pandemic. We are also in the process of sourcing 1000 
dozen eggs in the same way. In addition, we are providing simple healthy bean-
based meals and hard-boiled eggs to several organizations distributing food in 
the community. 
 
With so very many people sick and out of work, it is likely that the demand will be 
great in the coming months for us to continue this service. We need support to 
do so. Therefore, if you are able, please help by donating through the following: 
Project HOPE website, this direct link  Special Donation for Project HOPE, or by 
mailing your donation to: 
 
Project HOPE 
St. Hugh of Lincoln R.C. Church 
21 East Ninth Street 
Huntington Station, NY 11746 
 
Please continue to pray with your families for the sick, the dying, all the 
courageous heroes on the front lines caring for them and those supporting those 
heroes. May God bless you and your loved ones and keep you safe and well! 
 
Dan Diviney 
Project HOPE Director 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010dfGdFjfGkwTbVVSLDI57-fIUUEaI0OyY_2X3_oqh3wWxe4NnuTQbyelWql-JUubN0G4MZEqahlRhQAgdg-U15vFUNH6ysIgY8qnpE0vWp4JMZPNZDDFW631oG9MXaDJlTFrVtz5CahZ4UfIeKN062Lu1e23Uv9tl8V0fA5hWrY=&c=Q2hRm1FAPBY3Gg0CB5ZGzbpcDJPFCdBtPrPoFphJ3JgJLhLsgky9IQ==&ch=Pohw3fOPpsfBT8cAYAmVilHtxf5ZcfYhpD2jmqYgpGKBRre5FA6cZA==

